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gid NEW YORK CONFERENCE ON SOVIET JEWRY 

165 East 56 Street 

New York, N.Y. 10022 
PL 1-4000 

Rabbi Norman Lamm, Chairman 

Devid Geller, Coordinator 

March 9, 1970 

Dear Friend: 

Our preparations for the Exodus March for Soviet Jewry on April 

26th are continuing, and we look forward to one of the most 

moving and exciting demonstrations in the history of New York 

Jewry. We hope that you are doing everything you can to publi- 

cize it amongst your members and friends. 

We are now in the process of organizing a group of marshalls and 

would like volunteers from your organization. Would you be kind 

enough to send the names of volunteers to our coordinator, M-. 

David Geller, American Jewish Committee, 165 East 56th Street, 

N.Y.C. 10022 -- or 'phone PL 1-4000, Ext. 408. In addition, 

would you send the name, address and ‘phone number of your region- 

al representative whom Mr. Geller can contact when necessary. 

Thank you. 

PLEASE NOTE 

A meeting of marshalls will take place THURSDAY, 

MARCH 19th, at 5:00 P.M., at the National Jewish 

Community Relations Advisory Council, 55 West 42nd 

Street, room 1530. 

Please make sure your marshalls attend this first meeting. 

Sincerely, 

NL:ah Rabbi Nornian Lamm 


